2018/2019
SEASON NEWSLETTER

ER ';jvv«e”\
D lis :'. |\

v g

L ACRECETON
< Afrieon. Safars <

Dear Friends...

As the year draws to a close, I
would like to extend my
gratitude to all who chose
Peter Creighton Safaris as
their safari partner during the
2018 season, as well as all our
followers and prospective
clients. This year marks the
third anniversary of Peter
Creighton Safaris, and I am
pleased to say that the ongoing
support from my guests,
numerous safari operators and
safari destinations has seen us
grow from strength to
strength. Peter Creighton
Safaris is a member of the
Zimbabwean Professional
Hunters and Guides
Association, and is a very
proud supporter of a
sustainable safari industry.
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